

The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin

August 2016

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--Highlights of the August Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:

- *To allow Official's Den to proceed with plans for a "Pub Crawl" on October 28th, 2016.
- *To proceed with the remodeling of the clerk's office.

The village received notice of the following:

- *The first dollar credit distribution report-Calumet County will receive a first dollar credit payment from the WI Dept. of Revenue in the amount of \$32,628,87.
- *The July installment of shared revenue payment to the county in the amount of \$65,493.81 and state school tax credit of \$97.475.13.
- *Receipt of exempt computer aid-real estate in the amount of \$892.00.
- *Receipt of exempt computer aid-TID #1 and TID #2 in the amount of \$1,478.00.

Thank You from the Hilbert Lions Picnic Committee

A big thank you to everyone who helped make the Hilbert 4th of July parade and picnic a success! We appreciate those who volunteered and the community and local businesses for their support. Special thanks to the Village Hearthstone for their sponsorship of the amazing fireworks show and Bank First National of Sheboygan for being a major contributor towards the Echoes of Camp Randall (formerly UW Marching Band) in the parade and for the 5th Quarter at the park. As we are already beginning planning for the 2017 4th of July celebration (since we need to start booking major events early), we ask for any suggestions you may have. Hope everyone had a wonderful Independence Day!

2016 Board of Review Final Report

Upon completion of the village wide reassessment the total real estate and personal property (without manufacturing) increased by 4.99%. We would like to thank all the residents for cooperating with our assessor and making this process possible.

Upcoming Events

- *Voices of Peace Gospel Fest- August 19th and 20th at the Hilbert Civic Park.
- *Annual Cheesehead Run 5K & Half Marathon- August 20th at the Village Centre on Main Street.
- *Hilbert Fire Department End of Summer Celebration- August 27th at Hilbert Civic Park.

Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, September 13th, 2016, 7 p.m. Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com